VI.A.5.

Franklin Township School

226 Quakertown Rd, P.O. Box 368, Quakertown, NJ 08868
(908)735-7929 Fax(908)735-0368

Carol Fredericks, EA.D. : Carol Delsandro
Superintendent Business Administrator

February 19, 2014

Dear Parents,

Due to large snow piles that reduce visibility, the Franklin Township School, working with the
police department, has instituted new parent drop-off procedures as follows:

For drop off, vehicles traveling on 579 S towards Quakertown can continue to make a right into
the school for parent drop-off on the side.

Due to police concerns and to avoid issuance of possible tickets and traffic hazards, vehicles
traveling on 579 N towards Pittstown should not break in the drop-off line. Those vehicles
should make a left turn in, and continue around the school to the secondary drop-off area in
front of the school. Those students will need to be escorted into the school, across the

crosswalk, by the parents.

These procedures will remain in effect until further notice.
Sincerely,

Cngl @ ezbs

Dr. Carol A. Fredericks
Superintendent



